
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Mayor 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor~ 

DATE: January 21, 2020 

RE: Updated Appointments to the Anadromous Waters Habitat Protection 
Work Group 

I submit for assembly approval the following updated list of people I have 
appointed to serve on this work group. This list is subject to approval of Resolution 
2020-009 which amends Resolution 2019-058 to include a sixth member of the 
public as an at-large member: 

• Robert Ruffner, Vice Chairman, KPB Planning Commission 
• Wayne Ogle, past KPB Assembly President (north) 
• Branden Bornemann, Executive Director, Kenai Watershed Forum (west) 
• Ed Oberts, local realtor, past KPB Chief of Staff (at large) 
• Bob White, Fish & Game Advisory Board (east) 
• Dawson Slaughter, Anchor Point Advisory Planning Commission (south) 
• Kaitlin Vadla, Soldotna Planning Commissioner (central) 

Assembly member Brent Johnson will serve as the member of the assembly on this 
work group pursuant to Assembly President Cooper's previous appointment. 

Your support is appreciated. 


